
 

 
152 Fen Street,  
Brooklands 
Milton Keynes  
MK10 7EU 
Telephone 01908 760081 

 

28th November 2014  
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
We are fast approaching the end of our first term and the foundation team can’t quite 
believe how fast it has gone and how much your children have grown! To celebrate this 
term and finish with a festive celebration we invite all parents and carers to ‘Songs around 
the Christmas tree’.   
 
The dates for the performances are: 
 
Wednesday 17th December 2014 at 2pm  
All afternoon nursery children 
Caterpillars – Mrs Jenkin’s class 
Grasshoppers – Miss Ormshaw’s class 
Ladybirds – Miss Jasper’s class 
 
Thursday 18th December 2014 at 9am 
All morning nursery children 
Bumblebees - Miss Gardner’s class 
Dragonflies – Mrs McNeaney’s class 
Butterflies – Mrs King’s class 
 
We hope you can make it and look forward to seeing you. 
Yours sincerely, 
From all the Foundation Team   

                  
                                                    

http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://images.clipartpanda.com/kids-playing-clipart-preschool-children-playing-clip-art-i4.png&imgrefurl=http://pixgood.com/kids-playing-sports-clip-art.html&h=219&w=1200&tbnid=7qlX_euKJJB3TM:&zoom=1&docid=iKCzdg0pXJFrbM&ei=n3R3VNi6MMWJPMSpgcAG&tbm=isch&ved=0CEEQMyg5MDk4yAE&iact=rc&uact=3&dur=1840&page=8&start=231&ndsp=39

